STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS September 16, 1988 POST OFFICE BOX 1980

GOVERNOR

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 8B8241-1880
(5051 393-6161

Exxon Corporation
Box 1600
Midland, TX 79702

Attn: Stephen Johnson

Re: N.G. Penrose #3-G
Section 13, T22S, R37E

Gentlemen:

According to the C-103 received on the above-referenced well,
the Blinebry zone has been opened and downhole commingled

with the the Drinkard and Granite Wash. In order that we may
assign an allowable to the Blinebry zone, it will be necessary
for you to file a C-104 for the Biinebry. (show only percentage
to ge allocated to the Blinebry as the test).

Also, DHC-195 as amended, indicates the percentages are to be
approved by the District Office. In order that we may do this,

please submit a written request with your C-116 showing the
breakdown.

If you have further questions, please contact Evelyn Downs
at 505-393-6161.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



